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January 31, 2018

Irpin City Council Kyiv Region Executive Committee
Shevchenko St. 2-A, Irpin,

Kiev Region

Ukraine 08200

Re: Sister City Agreement Signing Ceremony between Mayor Tom Barrett from the City of
Milwaukee and Mayor Volodymyr Karpliuk from the City of Irpin, Ukraine

Dear Mayor Voledymyr Karpliuk, Irpin City Council, and Accompanying Delegation:

Congratulations! This is notification that there will be a Sister Cities Signing Ceremony on Thursday,
March 15, 2018 at 2 p.m. in the City Hall Common Council Chambers, Third Floor, at 200 E. Wells
St., Milwaukee, WI 53202 regarding the signing of the sister city relationship agreement between Mayor
Tom Barrett from the City of Milwaukee and Mayor Volodymyr Karpliuk from the City of Irpin,
Ukraine. Once the agreement has been signed, the relationship shall be valid for 5 years.

The following Irpin officials and delegates are specifically invited to the signing ceremony as follows:

1. Volodymyr Karpliuk, Mayor of Irpin

2. Maksym Karpliuk

3. Dmytro Khrystyuk, First Deputy Mayor of Irpin

4, Nataliia Semko, Deputy Mayor of Irpin

5. Sofiia Vasylkova

6. Oksana Sulyma, Advisor to the Mayor

7. Anastasiia Popsui, Secretary of the City Council

8. Sergii Krylun

9, Oleksandr Pikulyk

10. Petro Shcherbyna

11. Volodymyr Lukianenko

12. Oleksandr Pashchynskyi, Deputy of the City Council
13. Volodymyr Spivak

14. Dmytro Nehresha, Deputy Mayor of Irpin - the Chief of the Executive Committee
15. Anastasiia Ovdeichuk




16. Yuliia Ustych, Advisor to the Mayor

17. Maksym Pleshko, Deputy of the City Council
18. Alona Holota

19. Andrii Holota

20. Olesia Oliinyk

21, Liliia Melnyk Liliia

In addition, St. Michael’s Ukrainian Catholic Church, Griffon Brands Inc., and the local Ukrainian
community in Milwaukee are all invited to the ceremony. Our office will be in communication with you
in planning and preparation for this event.

We look forward to further exploring this sister city relationship with you. The City of Milwaukee is a
member of Sister Cities International and adheres to its policies and procedures in reviewing and
maintaining relationships. We believe a limited number of such relationships are beneficial fo cultural,
economic, and educational growth and development for all involved.

If you have any questions, please contact the Staff Assistant to the Committee, Chris Lee, at 414-286-

2232, or cleef@milwaukee.gov.
Sincerely, o C\

d. Russell W, Stamper, I
Sister Cities Committee

Enclosure
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